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I hope to see all of you at the April 17
th

 meeting of the Dan’l Boone Region Car Club at 

Regional Center for Advanced Manufacturing, the address is 305 W. Main Street, Kingsport, TN 

at 7P.M.  Enter from the main entrance.  The Meeting will be on 3D printing.  If you care to have 

dinner in downtown Kingsport, you will find several venues offering food. 

I have started judging again at AACA events and have two coming up in May.  I attended the 

Charlotte AACA Meet along with Randy Still.   Lewis Safriet was also at the meet.  I hope more 

of the members will attend the meets as their time permits.                                                                                          

We are proud of the two awards that Randy                                                                                               

got in Charlotte and so glad that he is able to return to                                                                    t 

his favorite hobby.  

A reminder about dues, if you haven’t paid your local, it’s                                                              

not too late. 

The May meeting will be at Rush Street.   

I want to remind you of a couple of shows, Fiddlers and                                                                                                                                                       

Fiddlehead  at Unicoi, TN-April 29 and the                                                                                                 

Davy Crocket May 6 event. 

 Don Wood   

 

  The President’s Message 

Don Wood-President 
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Our Sympathy goes to his wife Sharon and Family of 

      Jack Harbourne 

Jack Harbourne, long time Dan’l Boone Region member and renowned wood carver passed away on 
January 31st after a siege of heart related problems.  European sports cars were Jack’s passion and he 
had owned Maserati, Jaguar, and other prestigious marques.  Jack could not attend region meetings as 
often in recent years, but could always be found patiently explaining and performing his wood carving 
talent at our Allandale Meets.  Jack often carved rare and exotic woods to give his work an even more 
special appearance.  His enthusiasm for both the wood carving and sports cars was fun to 
observe.  Jack will be missed by our region, particularly at Allandale Car Shows.  We extend our 

sympathy to Jack’s family. Randy Still 

 
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                       

   
Randy Still 
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Keep the Hughes Family in your thoughts and 

prayers along with the son of the Dave 

Williams family. 

                                                                                         

Sympathy is extended to Dr. Pete and Betty Renfro on 

the death of their son Fred A. Renfro.   

 

 Update…Tom and Barbara Hughes’ son has 
been moved to Bristol for evaluation and for 

wound care service. Tom will have back 

surgery in the future. 

 

http://adinfo.aol.com/
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Randy Still’s 1989 Cadillac Brougham                                                            

HPOS original car award at Charlotte 

AACA  

Shark Nose Graham at the 

Charlotte AACA Meet only for your 

pleasure

 

 Randy Still’s 1947 Crosley Bubble 

side Pickup at Charlotte AACA 

First Junior Award 
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Good News Dave Berry’s Pharmacy is moving 
downtown. It is already in progress. The 
pharmacy’s new location is the corner of 
Clinchfield and West Center Street with the 
address of 460W. Center Street. In a couple of 
months David Berry will have his own office 
in the pharmacy’s new home. 

 

 

Here are a few notes from Dave Williams: Orders for the 

Allandale t-shirt will be taken this month with delivery projected 

by Memorial Day weekend. The shirts will highlight Kingsport's 

Centennial and include the Simmerings' 1917 Model T, Mickey 

Smith's 1967 GTO, and a 2017 Tesla S. 

 

I have submitted the Allandale Show to be included as a centennial 

celebration event. City dignitaries will be invited to attend with a 

trophy or trophies to be presented by KC representatives. 

 

Also, we are asking that members who have previous solicited 

specific ads for Allandale to contact their sponsors. Thanks to Gene 

Archer for already volunteering to contact the sponsors he secured 

last year.                            

                                                                                                                                        

We are asking that our 2017 sponsors be finalized by the first week 

of May as we will print the show flyer for distribution by latter 

May. 

 

Another bit of Trivia, the new 

location will have more room for his 

auto memorabilia, 

I hope you will be there to see what 

Dave will be showing in his new 

location. 

 


